
ECFA - European Commitee for Future Accelerators

Restricted ECFA recommends for approval by ECFA :

“The LHeC Community is asked to hold two workshops
(08/09), under the auspices  of ECFA and CERN, with the
goal to have a Conceptual Design Report [Accelerator,
Detector and Physics] to be worked out within 2 years.
Annual progress reports will be given to ECFA. The CDR
will be published as an ECFA Report”


